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John Douglas Belshaw teaches History at the University College of the Cariboo in 
Kamloops, B.C. 

Graham Carr teaches History at Concordia University. 

David Coburn, teaches me sociology of health at die University of Toronto 
(Department of Behavioural Science) and has written on various health oc­
cupations. 

Gerald Friesen teaches history at die University of Manitoba, Winnipeg, and is a 
board member of die Manitoba Labour Education Centre. 

Tom Langford teaches Sociology at die University of Calgary. 

Michael Lonardo is Social Sciences Librarian in die Queen Elizabeth II Library, 
Memorial University of Newfoundland. 

Ken Osborne is a member of the Education Faculty at the University of Manitoba. 

Christina Simmons is a member of die Department of History, University of 
Windsor. 

Bruce Spencer teaches Labour Studies at Adiabasca University. 

Mercedes Steedman enseigne la sociologie à l'Université Laurentienne. 

Robert Storey teaches in the Labour Studies Programme and die Sociology Depart­
ment at McMaster University. His current research is on various occupational 
health and safety issues in Canada. 

Lisa M. Sullivan is an Assistant Professor of Economics in die Department of 
Humanities and Social Sciences at Harvey Mudd College, The Claremont 
Colleges, Claremont, California. 

Jeff Taylor teaches history at Athabasca University. 

Charles Tilly teaches at die New School for Social Research in New York. 
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